COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S FIGISTER OF SHIPEENG

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

Ref: ADMIN/F. 12th March, 1954.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 5th instant
enclosing a ecopy of one from the Yokohama Surveyors
regarding the fees chargeable in the case of the s.s.
"DARFIEID". The proposed allocation of the fees as
between Owners and Salvage Assoclation 1s considered
satisfactory and the necessary accounts have now been
rendered.

Thanking you for your attentionm,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
KOBE ,

2020

Lloyd’s Register
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